
 
 

College of Fellows  
 
           February 3, 2021 
 

Dear Member, 

 

NOTICE FOR A TOWN HALL MEETING TO BE HELD ON THURSDAY THE 4TH OF FEBRUARY 2021 

As you are aware, the College of Fellows was tasked by members to undertake the following 

assignments: 

 

 Interrogate the PRSK voting system. 

 Review the PRSK voter’s register. 

 Review and advise on the petition lodged by a section of PRSK members. 

 

We have since concluded the assignment and wish to report back to members. We have therefore 

scheduled a virtual town hall meeting for Thursday the 4th of February from 16.30hrs.  

In the meantime, we have advised the PRSK Council to defer the earlier scheduled Special General 
Meeting to a later date. This is because the agenda of the SGM will be substantially informed by the 
deliberations of the town hall meeting. 
 
Please see attached link for the meeting. Click here to join the meeting  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
John Mramba FPRSK 
Chairman, College of Fellows. 
 
 
Colin Church, OBE, Fellow and Founder Member, PRSK, Fellow CIPR •Jane Gitau, FPRSK • Fatuma Hirsi, 
FPRSK • Stephen Kirogo, FPRSK• John Macharia, FPRSK • Peter Mutie, FPRSK • Kennedy Onyonyi, FPRSK 
•Amb. Ruth Musembi, FPRSK • Mike Njeru, FPRSK • Shabanji Opukah, FPRSK• Yolanda Tavares Andersen, 
FPRSK • Kentice Tikolo, FPRSK 
 
 

 

 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_M2E5MmYzMjAtYmVmYS00ZDgwLTlhMjctOTc3NTkxNjBmZjQ4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2289d9dedb-cd6c-48cd-885a-24da55e3feff%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%220f53e313-391e-4dfb-897f-742a12f83f71%22%7d

